
Fargo South Student Announcements 
Monday, October 7th, 2024 

  
 
 
Announcements:  
All 9th and 10th graders will be taking ND A+ testing on Tuesday, October 8th during periods 2 and 3. Please check the lists 

outside of the main office to see what room you need to report to Period 2 on Tuesday. Please make sure that you bring 

your charged school issued PLD to testing. Headphones are optional if you would like to access the text to speech 

option.  

PaY Members - We have the Highway Clean Up this Wednesday. See Canvas for more details. Also, don’t forget to 

attend the PaY meeting at 7:45 am on Thursday morning.  

 
Today’s Activities: 
 

6:00pm Football: JV Game vs. Grand Forks Central  

 


